
From: Shannon James  

Date: October 10, 2019 at 7:03:11 PM EDT 

To: Tricia Lystar 

Subject: Re: October Subcommittee Meeting 

Hi there,  

 

Just wanted to let you know that I will be withdrawing from AWAC - I am moving to New 

Brunswick at the end of the month. I've actually been in New Brunswick since October 2nd but 

don't move my belongings until the last week of the month.  

 

I wish you all the best in supporting animal wellness in London, Ontario.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Shannon James 

 


